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Comments: As a frequent user of these trails I would NOT want to have an incident with an ebike on the trail. I

cannot imagine the danger involved with meeting one of these on a switch back ledge in the Badlands while

riding my horse. I have ridden many different states and regions and do not wish to see ebikes allowed on the

non-motorized trails. I believe allowing these access to non-motorized trails will lead to many more accidents in

secluded areas difficult to access with emergency vehicles and for emergency responders. This is a very bad

idea! I have been riding horse over 50 years and do not wish to see this happen as there will be a lot of trails I

won't be able to ride safely any more.


